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David Simmons      STAFF FOURTH DATA REQUEST 
4700 Sheridian Street 
Suite N 
Hollywood, FL 32301 
 
 RE: Docket No. 140217-WU – Application for staff-assisted rate case in Sumter 

County by Cedar Acres, Inc. 
 
Dear Mr. Simmons 
 
 By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Cedar Acres, Inc. (Cedar Acres or 
Utility) provide responses to the following data requests. 
 

1. Please describe in full detail the events of the power/water outage in July 2015 
 

2. What is the official method used by Cedar Acres in the past three years for distribution of 
boil water notices.  
 

3. On the day of the power outage in July 2015 who contacted the customers about a boil 
water notice? 
 

4. How long was the boil water notice in effect?  
 

5. When was DEP notified of the boil water notice?  
 

6. Has the utility’s alarm system which alerts the manager when the plant/pump is not 
working been repaired?  If so, please provide the invoice(s) associated with repairing the 
alarm system.  If the repair has not been completed, please provide an explanation as to 
why the repair has not been completed and provide the anticipated completion date. 
 

7. Has the tank inspection has been performed? If so, provide the invoice(s) associated with 
the tank inspection. If not, please indicate when the tank inspection is expected to be 
completed. 
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 Please file all responses electronically no later than August 17, 2015 from the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form.   Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6187 if you have any questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       s/ Leslie Ames 
       Attorney 
       Leslie Ames 
 
LAA/dml 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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